
 St Patrick’s Parish Nhill 

Parish Priest :Fr Peter Hudson  

10 Roberts Avenue, Horsham 3400 

PO Box 212, Horsham, 3402 

Ph: 5382 1155 

St Patrick’s  Nhill,  

35 Leahy Street, Nhill. 

Contact Ann Munro 

Ph 5392 9272 

St Patrick's Primary School.  

Principal, Kathryn Bendall,  

Ph 5391 1575 

Sick  

John Gurry  & Una Bartlett 

ROSTER  for 

JUNE 

Reader &  

Prayers 

Lay Leaders Eucharistic  

Minister 

Offertory 

Procession 

Monthly 

Collector 

Counter Cleaner 

 

June 16 

Mass at 10am 

K Bendall  —————- A Munro Volunteer 

please 

R Picone E Cameron A Munro 

June 23 

LLA at 10am 

D Munro K Clohesy & 

I Dart 

J Gurry —————- R Picone J Millington A Munro 

June 30 

?? at 10am 

I Dart  C Kennedy  R Picone D & A Munro A Munro 

 

Nhill Mass Times for  June 

June 16: Mass at 10am 

June 23: LLA at 10am 

June 30:   ?? at 10am 

Collections 

Parish   $110.00 
Presbytery  $  55.00                        
Loose   $  83.00 

Child Safety Standards : 

We have a Child Safety Policy in this Parish to ensure 
the safety and wellbeing of children in our care.                

A Child Safety Code of Conduct has been adopted for 
all who work with  children in this Parish.                   
Ann Munro is our  safeguarding officer. 

Trinity Sunday 

16 June 2019 

    GIFTING MASS 

As the end of June approaches we are again called to think about those 

who are less fortunate than ourselves. Fr Peter will celebrate Mass here 

in Nhill this Wednesday 19th June at 11.30am and we invite as many 

parishioner as possible to come and  celebrate with the school on this 

day.  We ask you to consider the possibility of providing non-perishable 

food items and toiletries that can be  donated to the Horsham Christian 

Emergency Food Centre to help out the many  people from across the 

Wimmera who can’t afford to buy food for themselves or their families.  

We  have some baskets at the back of the church for your donations.    

We hope that you can join us this Wednesday. 

Important Dates 

Wednesday, June 19: Gifting Mass 

Friday, June 28: Last day of Term 2 

Friday, 5: Iona & Avonlea  

       Ecumenical Services 

Plenary Council 

Please remember  to pick up a copy of our 

submission  to the Council.  You can read 

more on the Plenary Council website or 

visit Catholic Diocese of Ballarat webpage 

and read the current article on the        

Plenary Council 2020 – National Themes 

for Discernment . 


